Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Edbucation

REGICN Il
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DIVISION LETTER January 5, 2025
No. 004 s, 2025

ADDENDUM TO DIVISION LETTER No. 001, s. 2025: FLAG CEREMONY
HIGHLIGHTS - SCHOOL HEADS IN ATTENDANCE

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Concerned School Heads
All Others Concerned

This addendum provides a list of school heads and officers-in-charge expected to
attend the Flag-Raising Ceremony scheduled on January 6, 2025, 8:00 a.m., at the
SDO "Bulwagan ng mga Bayani at Banal (BBB)."

Hermosa District
Arlene Matilde - School Principal, Balsik National High School

+ Aileen Macaspac - Officer-in-Charge, Office of the School Principal, Hermosa
National High School-Annex

« Dr. Marilyn de Guzman - Officer-in-Charge, Office of the School Principal,
Parapal Elementary School
Bagac District
Leonardo Apales - Head Teacher, Paysawan Elementary School

The aforementioned school heads are expected to attend the ceremony and
participate in the issuance of reassignment orders and discussions on related protocols.

For compliance and active participation.

CAROLINA S. ETA, EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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